
 

 

To: Parents/ Carers Students of the Ski Visit 2023 

Our ref: 87381975 

12 December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Re: Ski Visit 2023 

As planning for the ski visit in 2023 progresses, I am just writing to confirm further details. 

Kit List 

I have attached a kit list to this letter to support students in preparing for the visit.  

Hoodies 

I have attached a document regarding the purchase of a hoodie for the ski trip to this letter. This is optional 
and can be paid through parentmail. The deadline for ordering a hoodie is Friday 27th January 2023. 

Payments 

All students should have now paid the final balance  for the visit. If this is not the case please log in to your 
parent mail account to view the balance. You can make your contribution payment by using our secure 
internet payment site https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk.  If you require any assistance in using this site or if you 
need your login details please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet 
then please contact the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to arrange an alternative 
method of payment. 

As mentioned in the previous email, we are required to gather information on students to ensure that a 
positive experience on this visit is had my all of those attending. Therefore please complete the following 
forms for your child 

Medical Form 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFJECbob4oPJImoJYLrDJ
YN1UMkhJT0o5OVJRSVBJSkhJUVRYU0VZUzlJSS4u 

Activity Permissions Form 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFJECbob4oPJImoJYLrDJ
YN1UMzFGTk5FUEI5MFQ3VEVTQlo3RDJJNVRCVS4u 

Student Skiing and Dietary Information Form 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFJECbob4oPJImoJYLrDJ
YN1UN1JaTzIySDlEQVQyME9SQ0JaMDBDQkk5Ry4u 
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If you require paper copies please contact Mr Duerden. The deadline for completion of these three forms 
was Monday 31 October 2022. If this has not yet been actioned please do this as soon as possible. 

Key Dates 

Please find below a list of key dates for your diary 

Date Information 

Monday 31 October 2022 Total amount of £1025.00 due 

Monday 31 October 2022 Student details forms due back in. Please find 

links within this letter 

Wednesday 01 February 2023 Parents Information Evening. Riding Hall 

5:30pm  

Saturday 01 April 2023 Depart for Austria 

Sunday 09 April 2023 Arrive back at school 

 

I look forward to meeting you in person at the Parents Information Evening in Riding Hall on Wednesday 01 
February at 5:30pm but If you have any questions regarding the visit in the meantime, please email 
luke.duerden@southhunsleyt.org.uk 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Luke Duerden 
Year 9 Ski Visit Leader 
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